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Notice of 112c Construction Materials 

Reclamation Permit Partial Acreage Release Request Consideration 
 
 
 
DATE:  June 28, 2019 
 
TO:  Colorado State Board of 
  Land Commissioners 
  1127 Sherman St, Suite 300 
  Denver, CO 80203 
 
FROM:  Patrick Lennberg, Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
RE:  Schmidt Construction Company, Coal Creek Resources, Permit No. M-1988-044-AR07 
 
Please be advised that on June 27, 2019, Schmidt Construction Company, whose address and telephone 
number are 2635 Delta Dr. , Colorado Springs, CO  80910; (719) 392-4207, submitted a request for partial 
acreage release for the Coal Creek Resources, Permit No. M-1988-044. The construction materials 
extraction operation is located at or near Section 24, Township 5S, Range 65W, 6 Principal Meridian, in 
Arapahoe County. 
 
Written comments or objections to the release may be submitted to, and additional information obtained 
from, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 
80203, (303) 866-3567. Comments or objections should be submitted as soon as possible.  The Division is 
required to wait 30 days after the release decision is made to allow for comments or objections. 
 
 
M-RV-05C 
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Notice of 112c Construction Materials 

Reclamation Permit Partial Acreage Release Request Consideration 
 
 
 
DATE:  June 28, 2019 
 
TO:  Arapahoe County Planning Department 
  County Planner 
  5334 S Prince 
  Littleton, CO  80166 
 
FROM:  Patrick Lennberg, Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
RE:  Schmidt Construction Company, Coal Creek Resources, Permit No. M-1988-044-AR07 
 
Please be advised that on June 27, 2019, Schmidt Construction Company, whose address and telephone 
number are 2635 Delta Dr. , Colorado Springs, CO  80910; (719) 392-4207, submitted a request for partial 
acreage release for the Coal Creek Resources, Permit No. M-1988-044. The construction materials 
extraction operation is located at or near Section 24, Township 5S, Range 65W, 6 Principal Meridian, in 
Arapahoe County. 
 
Written comments or objections to the release may be submitted to, and additional information obtained 
from, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 
80203, (303) 866-3567. Comments or objections should be submitted as soon as possible.  The Division is 
required to wait 30 days after the release decision is made to allow for comments or objections. 
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Notice of 112c Construction Materials 

Reclamation Permit Partial Acreage Release Request Consideration 
 
 
 
DATE:  June 28, 2019 
 
TO:  Arapahoe County Commissioners 
  County Commissioner 
  5334 S Prince 
  Littleton, CO  80166 
 
FROM:  Patrick Lennberg, Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
RE:  Schmidt Construction Company, Coal Creek Resources, Permit No. M-1988-044-AR07 
 
Please be advised that on June 27, 2019, Schmidt Construction Company, whose address and telephone 
number are 2635 Delta Dr. , Colorado Springs, CO  80910; (719) 392-4207, submitted a request for partial 
acreage release for the Coal Creek Resources, Permit No. M-1988-044. The construction materials 
extraction operation is located at or near Section 24, Township 5S, Range 65W, 6 Principal Meridian, in 
Arapahoe County. 
 
Written comments or objections to the release may be submitted to, and additional information obtained 
from, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 
80203, (303) 866-3567. Comments or objections should be submitted as soon as possible.  The Division is 
required to wait 30 days after the release decision is made to allow for comments or objections. 
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Notice of 112c Construction Materials 

Reclamation Permit Partial Acreage Release Request Consideration 
 
 
 
DATE:  June 28, 2019 
 
TO:  Sally Lobel 
  Board of Supervisors - Soil Conservation Dist. 
  West Arapahoe Conservation District 
  655 Parfet St Rm E300 
  Lakewood, CO  80215-5517 
 
FROM:  Patrick Lennberg, Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
RE:  Schmidt Construction Company, Coal Creek Resources, Permit No. M-1988-044-AR07 
 
Please be advised that on June 27, 2019, Schmidt Construction Company, whose address and telephone 
number are 2635 Delta Dr. , Colorado Springs, CO  80910; (719) 392-4207, submitted a request for partial 
acreage release for the Coal Creek Resources, Permit No. M-1988-044. The construction materials 
extraction operation is located at or near Section 24, Township 5S, Range 65W, 6 Principal Meridian, in 
Arapahoe County. 
 
Written comments or objections to the release may be submitted to, and additional information obtained 
from, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 
80203, (303) 866-3567. Comments or objections should be submitted as soon as possible.  The Division is 
required to wait 30 days after the release decision is made to allow for comments or objections. 
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Notice of 112c Construction Materials 

Reclamation Permit Partial Acreage Release Request Consideration 

 

 

 

DATE:  June 28, 2019 

 

TO:  Schmidt Construction Company 

  2635 Delta Drive 

  Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

 

FROM:  Patrick Lennberg, Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

RE:  Schmidt Construction Company, Coal Creek Resources, Permit No. M-1988-044-AR07 

 

Please be advised that on June 27, 2019, Schmidt Construction Company, whose address and telephone 

number are 2635 Delta Dr. , Colorado Springs, CO  80910; (719) 392-4207, submitted a request for partial 

acreage release for the Coal Creek Resources, Permit No. M-1988-044. The construction materials 

extraction operation is located at or near Section 24, Township 5S, Range 65W, 6 Principal Meridian, in 

Arapahoe County. 

 

Written comments or objections to the release may be submitted to, and additional information obtained 

from, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 

80203, (303) 866-3567. Comments or objections should be submitted as soon as possible.  The Division is 

required to wait 30 days after the release decision is made to allow for comments or objections. 
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